
The Cemetery Board Needs Your Support 
 
Not long ago, our cemetery was a serene and beautiful 
final resting place for loved ones, family, fellow 
congregation members, and friends from our 
community. That peaceful setting has now changed 
with the recent development of five new apartment 
buildings (with more planned). This will naturally bring 
increased foot traffic to the area. 
 
To help discourage casual wandering and clearly define 
the cemetery grounds, the Board plans to install a fence 
that will complement the existing one along the front 
and Pottery Road. 
 
This effort was inspired by a very generous gift 
specifically intended to help fund such a fence. After 
careful planning, we estimate the total cost at $85,000. 
The donation covers roughly half of that amount, 
leaving us with a goal of raising an additional $40,000 
to complete the project. 
 
We are looking for your financial support.  It could be 
a one-time gift or a pledge spread over 15 months.  
(Everything helps)   
 
Checks or pledges may be sent through the office.  
Please mark your gift – Cemetery Fence fund 
 


